Dear Parents/Guardians,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please can we ask you to take 5 minutes to reflect on parents evenings by accessing the link below so that we have a clear understanding of what parents/guardians would prefer to do this year. The deadline for all replies is Friday 16th September at 3.30pm. We thank you for taking the time to complete this survey; your opinions are very valuable to us.
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q2DXHXX

Regards

Mrs H Clements
PA to the Head Teacher
